Year I Summer Term 2

Welcome Back!

We hope that you enjoyed the half term break.

We are looking forward to working alongside you again this last half term.

PE

During this half term PE will be taught on **Mondays and Thursdays** for both classes.

Please ensure that your child comes to school in their PE kit on these days so we can get maximum time from our sessions.

Snack

Please ensure your child has fruit or vegetables only. Thank you.

Hats and water

As the weather finally starts to warm up please could we ask that your child comes to school with a named water bottle and a sun hat.





Phonics Screening

The Year I Phonics Screening Test will begin next week (w/c 10.06.24).

Please ensure that you are reading and/or playing the phonics games from the pack you were provided with last half term as much as possible.

Handwriting

This half term we are teaching the children cursive handwriting. We will be sending home weekly handwriting to match the letters they have been learning in class.

If you have any concerns or questions, please write in your child's link book and we will get back to you ASAP.

Thank you for your support!
Mrs Jones and Miss Watts